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Bluff Ridge Families, 

Welcome to the Bluff Ridge Elementary Monthly News! Please follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and 

Instragram for the latest updates! 

 

 
Parking Lot Safety Reminder: 

We have had several close calls with the change in weather and the increase in traffic. We would like 
to provide a friendly reminder: Traffic laws should be followed with care in and around the school.  

 

 

 

Oh, the weather outside is 
frightful, but warm clothes are so 

delightful… 
We encourage all students to 

wear coats, hats, and gloves for 
the winter months. 

Watch D.O.G.S. 
Please watch for a letter from 
Mr. Chris Wood, our Watch 

D.O.G.S. Coordinator. Thank 
you for your support with 

this extraordinary program! 

Thursday, December 20th is 
Early Out at 1:25 p.m. 

 

 
Winter Break will be Friday, December 21, 2018 – Wednesday, January 2, 2019. We wish you all a safe and happy holidays! 


